
Private Improvements on Town Boulevards 
 

 

Should Homeowners choose to place personal improvements such as flowers, trees or driveway 

borders on the Town boulevard or road allowance, it is done at the owner’s risk.  The Town does 

not assume any liability for any damages or costs incurred by the owner nor will it be held 

responsible to replace same should it be necessary for personal property to be removed by the 

Town for the completion of its duties.   

  
 


